
 I attended the Piney Point Town Hall meeting last night at which Mike Montgomery 

announced that sufficient pressure exists to allow residents to resume sprinkler system 

operation.   Although some pumping station and other equipment repair work remains to 

be done, the MVWA is fully functional. 

  

 The removal of trees from Center Point lines and rights of way by CP is ongoing.  CP 

reports that in an emergency situation, they are not responsible for the collection, removal 

or moving of the resultant debris.  Therefore, it must be the homeowner's responsibility to 

place all debris from their personal property at street side for the City to collect. 

  

 CP will later establish a claims procedure for any damage to personal property as a result 

of the tree/branch pruning done within the easements.  

  

 Debris removal by the City continues.  We expect to complete the first pass of the entire 

City by this coming weekend.  

 An additional contractor is in the city collecting bagged debris.  They will be working in 

the City through Saturday 10/4. 
 


